
We encourage you to share this information with appropriate members of your staff. 

AmeriHealth HMO, Inc. 

PROVIDER BULLETIN 
#26-2016 

TO: Participating hospitals and freestanding ambulatory surgical centers that 
provide covered services to AmeriHealth Pennsylvania members  

FROM: G. David Cronan  
Director, Provider Network Contracting 

DATE: November 29, 2016 

SUBJECT: Notification of January 1, 2017, fee schedule changes 

We are sending this bulletin to notify you that changes will be made to the fee schedule 
effective January 1, 2017. Due to the timing and volume of CPT® (Current Procedural 
Terminology) and HCPCS (Healthcare Common Procedure Coding System) code updates 
for 2017, the specific fee schedule changes are not yet available for distribution. 

We will communicate the specific fee schedule changes that become effective January 1, 
2017, in the coming weeks. If you have any questions about this bulletin, please contact 
your Network Coordinator.  
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